
Pulpit Announcements 
Third Sunday of Easter 

April 14, 2024 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Couple to Couple League, which 

supports married couples in planning their families according to moral truth and 

the teachings of the Church. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are for the intentions of those who made 

contributions toward our Easter flowers. Here is the list of our donors and their 

intentions. We thank you for your kindness! 

 

• All parishioners are reminded and encouraged to please follow the parish on 

Facebook. We use our account to post parish updates, funeral notices, baptism 

celebrations, and other announcements. Here’s the link to our page.  

 

• As some of you may have seen on the media, the Vatican released a new 

document affirming many areas of our moral and pro-life teachings. The 

document is entitled, Infinite Dignity. Here’s the link to the document. While 

the document provides newer nuances to explanations, it is consistent with the 

constant teachings of the Church.  

 

• As you can see on campus, work continues on our columbarium and front 

hill/Marian Grotto projects. Due to the constant rain, things have been delayed 

the past two months, but the best of efforts continue to be given to complete the 

projects as soon as possible. Please pray for good weather and for the workers 

on our projects. 

 

• This coming Saturday, April 20, from 9:00 – Noon, we’ll have one of our 

periodic Formation Days. The theme of this session will be: “The Good, the 

Bad, the Ugly, and the Holy: Our Popes through the Ages.”  

 

• Please join us every Saturday evening at 4:00 PM for Solemn Vespers. All are 

welcome to come and welcome the Lord’s Day in prayer. And as previously 

announced, we now only have a 5:00 PM Anticipated Sunday Mass on Saturday 

evenings. 

https://ccli.org/
https://gracewepray.org/easter-flower-donation-bulletin-2024/
https://www.facebook.com/gracewepray/
https://press.vatican.va/content/salastampa/en/bollettino/pubblico/2024/04/08/240408c.html

